BID AWARD RECOMMENDATION

CITY OF RIVERSIDE
Finance Department
Form No. 142-8R3 DATE SUBMITTED: March 3, 2020
BID NO. BID TITLE DEPARTMENT/DIVISION
7730 2020 Ford Super Duty F-350 XLT, Crew Cab Fire Department
DATE BID OPENED
01/27/2020
BIDS RECEIVED (1) INVITATIONS ISSUED (Online)
BIDDERS: BID PRICE GOOD THROUGH: April 26,2020 AMOUNT BID
Fritts Ford Riverside, CA $107,991.76

BID DESCRIPTION: The City of Riverside (“City”) is seeking one (1) qualified entity or individual
(“Company”) to provide two (2) 2020 Ford Super Duty F-350 XLT Crew Cabs. ‘

Bid Recommended For Award (Includes Sales Tax) [ ] 10% Surety Included [ ] Contract
DX 10% Surety not required Purchase Order

Lowest Responsible Bidder Amount of Award
Fritts Ford $107.991.76
COMMENTS:

The Purchasing Division has evaluated all bids received and recommends award be made to the lowest
responsive and responsible bidder in compliance with Purchasing Resolution 23256. The Fire Department concurs
with this recommendation and will be submitting a report.

Submitted by: N/, , WCCLUA Date: .2 / §'[ Jdo2o  Purchasing Manager
~ 7
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City Council Memorandum
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TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL DATE: MARCH 3, 2020
FROM: FIRE DEPARTMENT WARDS: ALL

SUBJECT: AWARD BID NO.7730 TO FRITTS FORD OF RIVERSIDE, CALIFORNIA FOR
THE PURCHASE OF TWO (2) NEW 2020 FORD SUPER DUTY F-350 XLT
CREW CAB TRUCKS FOR THE FIRE DEPARTMENT IN THE AMOUNT OF
$107,991.76 AS APPROVED IN THE MEASURE Z SPENDING PLAN

ISSUE:

Award Bid No. 7730 to Fritts Ford, Riverside, California, for the purchase of two (2) 2020 Ford
Super Duty F-350 crew cab trucks for the Fire Department, in the amount of $107,991.76.

RECOMMENDATIONS:

That the City Council:

1. Award Bid No. 7730 to Fritts Ford, Riverside, California, for the purchase of two (2) 2020
Ford Super Duty F-350 crew cab trucks;

BACKGROUND:

In 2017, the Fire Department identified and relayed the severity of the need to replace vehicles
as they had mostly exceeded their shelf life, mileage or hours limits and were incurring high
costs in repair. ldentifying the critical need, the Fire Department personnel work with the City
Manager's Office, General Services, and Finance Department to develop a 20-year funding plan
for vehicle replacement identifying the immediate need for two (2) Battalion vehicles (see
attachment 1).

On May 16, 2017, City Council adopted the Measure Z Five-Year Spending Plan (see
attachment 2), which included an $11.5 million allocation in the Fire Department vehicle
replacement costs over the first five-years and identified a one-time grouping of $14.5 million for
the acquisition of the 16 immediate need vehicles.
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